

## City of Waltham

Jeannette A. McCarthy Mayor CITY OF WALTHAM CITY CLERK'S OFFICE 2018 MAR -8 A 9:27 RECORDED

March 8, 2018

TO: The City Council

RE: Donation – O'Toole Bench

Dear Councillors:

I respectfully request acceptance of a donation in the amount of \$1,000.00 for a bench from June and Kevin O'Toole, 75 Charlotte Road, Waltham. The intended location of the bench will be at the McCabe Playground.

Attached is a copy of an email that was received from the donors, June and Kevin O'Toole. A representative from the Planning Department will be available to answer questions concerning this request.

Sincerely,

Jeannette A. McCarthy

JAM/ccb Enclosure

cc: Catherine Cagle

Jimmy LaCrosse Nick Abruzzi

## Monaghan, Julie A.

From:

vtsdmailer@vt-s.net on behalf of Contact form at Waltham MA <vtsdmailer@vt-s.net>

Sent:

Wednesday, February 14, 2018 11:53 AM

To:

Monaghan, Julie A.

Subject:

[Waltham MA] Park Bench (Sent by Kevin OToole, lobstermancull@yahoo.com)

Hello jamonaghan,

Kevin OToole (lobstermancull@yahoo.com) has sent you a message via your contact form (https://www.city.waltham.ma.us/users/jamonaghan/contact) at Waltham MA.

If you don't want to receive such e-mails, you can change your settings at https://www.city.waltham.ma.us/user/153/edit.

Message:

To Mayor McCarthy and the entire City Council.

My name is Kevin OToole. My wife June and I reside at 75 Charlotte Road, Waltham, MA. We haved lived across from the Monsignor McCabe Park and next to the FitzGerald School for forty plus years. We hope to be there for years to come, God willing.

I am a retired Fire Chief from the Belmont and Bedford Fire Department. My wife wife has worked at the Gann Academy for many years.

We are writing to you to request a park bench at the McCabe Playground. We are lucky to have known generations of Warrendale grandparents, parents and school children many of whom are now parents and grandparents today. Our son Tim and his wife Laura Connors OToole and their three children attend or soon will to be attending the FitzGerald School and play in the Warrendale Little League. I coached my boys and others in the league for fifteen years.

Cost for the bench will gladly be paid for by June and I. Please give approval to our request as it means so much to June and I. Location of the bench is not an issue in front of our home would be a bonus. We appreciate your consideration.

Sincerely,

June and Kevin OToole

## Casey-Brenner, Colette

0 'Toop

F	r	O	m	:
•	•	_		

Mayor

Sent:

Wednesday, February 14, 2018 2:35 PM

To:

'lobstermancull@yahoo.com'

Subject:

FW:

Attachments:

doc02365620180214121110.pdf

Kevin,

I am happy to follow up on this. I will forward to Recreation.

The bench cost is around \$6000. The City usually requires a donation of \$1000 towards the cost, and the City will cover the rest.

Hope you are doing alright.

Sincerely,

Jeannette A. McCarthy

----Original Message----

From: copier@city.waltham.ma.us [mailto:copier@city.waltham.ma.us]

Sent: Wednesday, February 14, 2018 12:11 PM

To: Casey-Brenner, Colette <ccbrenner@city.waltham.ma.us>

Subject:

-----

TASKalfa 3500i [00:c0:ee:a6:e3:2c]

\_\_\_\_\_